
CARDINAL NEWMAN CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL - AUTUMN TERM 2022

We are delighted to announce that Code Camp will be returning to Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary

School next term!

Whether coding is new, or an identified passion, Code Camp will let your child unleash their creativity in

a fun, collaborative and supportive environment. We have reimagined our coding program - weekly

challenges, functions, algorithms, branching, variables, game logic, physics and maths! An 11 week

program with a new project each week, and the fun doesn’t have to stop after class; your child will be

provided with their very own Code Camp World account which they can use to continue creating at

home and to share their projects with family and friends.

Code Camp is now a global movement, having taught over 100,000 children how to code in the past 8

years.  We focus on problem-solving, creating apps and improving computational thinking in a fun and

engaging way, so your child will be ready to take on the digital world of the future.

Key details:

Autumn Term 2022

Wednesdays @ 3:15pm - 4:15pm

Wednesday 14th September - Wednesday 30th November (11 sessions)

Price: £110 per student

For children in years 3-6

To book please go to www.codecamp.co.uk/afterschool (limited places available)

******************************************************************************

Check out our 5 star reviews to see what other parents are saying about Code Camp!

For more information please contact hello@codecamp.co.uk

http://www.codecamp.co.uk
http://www.codecamp.co.uk/afterschool
https://www.productreview.com.au/p/code-camp.html
mailto:hello@codecamp.co.uk

